SAN JOSE POLICE
OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION

1151 North Fourth Street ¢ San Jose, California 95112
Telephone 408-298-1133 ¢ Facsimile 408-298-3151 « E-Mail@sjpoa.com

July 23, 2009

El Dorado County Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

Members of the Board,

I am Bobby Lopez, President of the San Jose Police Officers Association. Sgt.Ted
Marfia, Retired, a member of my organization residing in El Dorado County, has told me
that you are considering becoming a recipient county for Proposition 90 Benefits. How
exciting that must be for you and please be aware that it is exciting news for our
organization and all the officers that | have been able to tell about this possibility. We
have an approximately 1,500 member department with approximately 150 members
retiring annually. It is with great pleasure that we encourage you to approve Proposition
90 benefits and encourage our members to retire to El Dorado County.

Thank you in advance for your actions.

Sincerely,
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Robert Lopez, President
San Jose Police Officers’ Association
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